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January 15, 2025 
 
 
TO: PROPERTY OWNERS  
 
FROM: CITY OF LOS FRESNOS 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT TO 

ALLOW A DUPLEX TO LOCATE AT 512 CANAL STREET -
LOT#88977 (RIGHT ACROSS FROM LOPEZ-RIGGINS 
ELEMENTARY).   

 
The Los Fresnos Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at City  
Hall, 520 E Ocean Blvd., Los Fresnos, TX 78566, to receive comments from residents  
concerning the application for conditional use permit to allow a duplex 
to locate at 512 Canal Street - Lot # 88977 (right across from Lopez-Riggins 
Elementary), zoned Single Family District.  
 
The public hearing will be held at the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting on  
Monday, February 24, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact Jacqueline Moya, City  
Secretary or Mark Milum, City Manager at (956) 233-5768. 
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